
Peter  Haller 
Brunswick 
LD 613
Dear Committee Members 
I am writing to urge your passage of this important element to become a part of 
Maine’s Death with Dignity law.
The present waiting period quite simply adds a huge burden of unnecessary stress to 
patients,family and friends of those terminally Ill people utilizing this option for end 
of life 


